

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As part of Teacher Appreciation Week in May, the Education Foundation is excited to announce its fourth annual "Thank a Teacher" program. We invite you to take this opportunity to honor your child's teacher(s) in a unique way by making a tax-deductible donation to the Weld RE-4 Education Foundation, a 501c(3) nonprofit organization founded in 2013 for the purpose of filling the ever-increasing needs within our schools. Funds raised by this program will be used to provide teacher grants and support other classroom needs, in furtherance of our mission (please see reverse side). In the past three years, we raised close to \$7,500 for our schools through this program!

Each teacher or staff member within the school district who is honored by a donation of \$10 or more will receive a certificate of appreciation from the Education Foundation that will include the name of the family/student making the donation (it will not include the amount of the contribution).

To participate in this program, please complete the bottom of this notice and send it, along with a check made payable to the Weld RE-4 Education Foundation, to the address below. Please be sure to complete ALL requested information and submit it prior to April 28th in order to help us expedite acknowledgements during Teacher Appreciation Week, and to help us get you a receipt for tax purposes.

Sincerely, Kimberly B. Schutt, Foundation President Thank-A-Teacher Chair

P.S. Please save the date for our fourth annual Flip Flop Gala on **August 26**th!

Weld RE-4 Education Foundation 2017 Thank-A-Teacher Program

The enclosed contribution is made in appreciation of the named teacher(s). Multiple gifts may be made if you

| would like to recognize more than one teacher. | of the named teacher(s). W | unipie gitts may be made if you |
|--|----------------------------|-----------------------------------|
| Name of Parent/Guardian or other Contributor | | e names of all adult contributors |
| Address | * | e names of all addit contributors |
| Total Amount of Gift (check one) \$10\$25 | \$50\$100 | Other \$ |
| NAME OF TEACHER HONORED | TEACHER'S SCHOOL | Family/Student(s)' name |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |

Foundation address: PMB #4178, 1298 Main Street Unit A, Windsor CO 80550

OUR MISSION:

The Weld RE-4 Education Foundation is a 501c(3) nonprofit organization, comprised of a group of dedicated community members passionate in their support of the Weld RE-4 public schools. The Foundation's goal is to provide opportunities and resources for all of our schools, students and educators, by:

- Raising funds from events, individual and corporate donations, school district employee contributions, grants and other community sources to help provide technology and other tools needed to educate students with 21st Century skills;
- Encouraging innovation and creativity in the classroom, and recognizing individuals who have had a positive impact on student achievement;
- Supporting and rewarding improvement and excellence in our students, and fostering opportunities for continued success;
- Strengthening community relationships and involvement within our schools.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Kim Schutt, President
Chris Gentle, Vice-President
Tempy Bowman, Treasurer
Madelyn Backhaus, Secretary

Sean Ash
Heather Kintz
Tom Prenger
Dan Seegmiller (non-voting member)

Contact: PMB #4178, 1298 Main Street Unit A, Windsor CO 80550, (970) 686-8090 or through our website at www.weldre4educationfoundation.com

Please follow us on Facebook to see all the great things we are doing for our schools! Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/weldre4foundation